
May 4, 1971 

 The Supervisors, Adams Co., Mt. Joy Twp., Pa. held their regular monthly 

meeting at 8:00 p.m. May 4, 1971 in the Election House.  All members were present.  The 

minutes were read and approved.   

 Mrs. Thomas Pyle, Secretary of the Planning Commission was presented and gave 

a brief report on the meeting which was held at Lake Heritage about the Sewage problem 

in the Lake Heritage area.   

 The Supervisors are to have a meeting with Mr. Teeter, the Twp. attorney about 

publicity and advertising the proposed resolution on the ½ of 1% earned income tax 

imposed on the tax payers of Mt. Joy Twp.   

 The Secretary has been notified that the liquid fuel tax, State Aid, will not be 

received this April but will have to wait until July 1, or later due to the lack  of funds in 

the Liquid Fuel Tax Fund.   

 Notification is to be given by Legal Counsel to the House Trailer Ordinance and 

Sewage Facilities Act being violated by Mr. and Mrs. Larry Shadle. All the Junk Car 

Ordinance is being violated by Mr. John Porter and notification is also being given by 

Legal Counsel.   

 

 No further business, meeting was adjourned until June 7, 1971 in which the 

regular meeting will be held in the Election House.   

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Harry Burns, Jr., 

supervisor.   


